
 

 

 
 

 

Studio Reopening - Phase 3 
 
Below is the procedure to reopen the studio with precaution. I would like to ask 
everyone who is entering my studio for an in-person lesson to agree with all of the 
following: 

In Person Lesson Alternative 

Bring all books you will need for your lesson 
and a writing pencil in your bag.   

 
Continue with video conferencing 
lessons instead of face to face 
(especially for higher risk 
students or if you or a family 
member are showing signs and 
symptoms.) 

Be on time. 
Ideally only one student is welcome to come 
into the studio at the scheduled lesson time.  I 
will be finishing on time. There will be no 
waiting area setup.  One adult will be allowed 

at the table (if you wish). I will be leaving 15 minutes 
between lessons to sanitize the studio and entrance.  
 

Use hand sanitizer (on the wall) before 
entering the studio. 
Please use your washroom at home. If you 
need to use the building washroom, please let 
me know so I can sanitize.  

**Washrooms are shared by the offices in the building. 

During the lesson keep socially distanced.  
We will be working each from our own piano. 
(2 metres apart) 

If you or any of your family members show 
signs or symptoms and are feeling unwell, 
please consider the alternative and email to 
cancel your in-person lesson. 

Lastly, Covid-19 related issues & lawsuits are not covered by ORMTA's teaching 
insurance.  If you are participating in an in-person lesson, you are agreeing that you 
will be doing so at your own risk.  


